
                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The NETCo Scholarship Fund for Windsor, ME Residents was established in 2014 to 

encourage Windsor Residents to enroll in college and achieve personal, academic and 

professional success.  Scholarship awards will be given to students ages 25 years and 

younger who wish to enroll in a degree and must be a resident of Windsor and have 

resided here for the past seven (7) years continuously.  Verification of your residency 

is required.  Scholarships will be awarded in amounts up to $2,500.00 per year. 

Applications are available at the Windsor Town Office and on our website at 

www.windsor.maine.gov during the application time period.  To learn more about 

this scholarship, please contact the Windsor Town Office by calling 445-2998 or by 

emailing Theresa L. Haskell at thaskell@windsor.maine.gov or Kathy Johnson at 

kjohnson@windsor.maine.gov.  

The Town of Windsor is honored to have such selfless, generous support from Mark 

Scribner for the continued education for our young Windsor Residents. 

**Please make note that you must re-apply each year for this scholarship and the 

application deadline is mid-May of each year if it is still available. 

The following students were awarded a scholarship in the amount of $2,259.62 for 

the 2024-2025 school year: 

 

CONTINUING STUDENTS 
  

Olivia Hutchinson Damon Wilson 

Emma Hutchinson Sydni Plummer 

Joanna Linscott Kristin Ray 

Jordan Linscott Andrea Richardson 

Riley Sullivan  

FIRST TIME STUDENTS 

Caleb Gay 

Noah Mitchell Crummett 

Reese Sullivan 
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